
Instructions to configure Bus Planner Notifications for Other Stakeholders 

E-mail Subscription to Route Delays 

The first step is to log into the Parent Portal (if you do not have an account you will need to create one – 
this is not the same account that is used in the Bus Planner Professional Portal) at 
https://geoquery.npssts.ca/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FSubscriptions%2FChildTransportInfo 

 

 

 

 

Once logged in to the Parent Portal, click on “My Subscriptions” 

 

https://geoquery.npssts.ca/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FSubscriptions%2FChildTransportInfo


General Notices 

If you would like to receive General Notifications regarding The Cancellations of busses because of 
Inclement Weather, you will need to ensure your subscription “General Notices” is activated. 

 To view if your subscription is activated ensure that the box “Receive General Notices” is checked: 

 

 

 

If the box is not checked, click on it to activate followed by clicking on “Save Changes” 

That is it; you are now subscribed to receive Route Delays and Cancellations Notifications in your e-mail. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Subscribing for text Messaging: 

There is an option for you to receive these Alerts and Cancellations via your smartphone in a text 
format. To activate this option, log in to your account in Bus Planner Web in the Parent Portal.  

Under the NPSSTS logo, click on Parent – followed by clicking on “My Account” 

 

This will open your account details, which is separated into 3 categories:  

Email 

Mobile Numbers 

Preferences 

In order to subscribe to the Alerts and/or Cancellations click on the Mobile Numbers section to expand: 

  
 



From here, you may enter multiple mobile telephone numbers and click “I want to receive text alerts” 
followed by clicking “Update” to activate the Notifications on your mobile(s). 

To be noted: The telephone number sending the texts will be 1-705-548-8899, ensure that you do not 
block that number. 

 

You are now subscribed to text messaging notifications. 

 


